
Update for Board of Selectmen/Town Council 

May 2018 

Good evening, I am here tonight as your appointed representative to the 
Cape Light Compact JPE Governing Board to give you and those 
watching your meeting a brief update on a few timely items. 

• First, for a limited time Cape Light Compact is doubling the 
incentive to recycle a Refrigerator and Freezer.  Customers who 
have a working residential size fridge or freezer can schedule a 
free pick-up by calling 877-889-4761, and have it properly 
recycled.  Customers who call this number between May 14 and 
June 15 will receive a $100 rebate (instead of the standard $50 
offer), in addition to free-pick up.  Additional information about 
this offer can be found on the Compact’s web site. 
 

• Second, the Compact will once again be offering its successful 
Dehumidifier Turn-In event on June 9th in East Falmouth and June 
16th in Orleans.  Both events will be held in partnership with Crane 
Appliance.  Customers can drop-off their old dehumidifier free of 
charge and receive a $30 rebate.  There is a limit of 2 turn-ins per 
residential electric account. Additional information about this offer 
can be found on the Compact’s web site. 
 
The Compact’s web site is www.capelightcompact.org 
 

• Finally, I wanted to let you know that the Compact’s participation 
in the Eversource Rate case, which was approved by the MA 
Department of Public Utilities in January, resulted in 
approximately $8M in savings to southeastern Massachusetts 
electric customers, including the Cape and Vineyard, in 2018.  The 
savings relates to transition charge consolidation. 
 

http://www.capelightcompact.org/

